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Children of Nallamadugu, Lingampet, Telangana Rejoice on getting their Very First Hanging Library: 
Last month we received our very first request for a Hanging Library from Telangana. Sanju (K Sanjeev) a 
social worker in the Government School wanted to help students in this remote village in Kamareddy 
District and we were overjoyed to deliver the gift of knowledge in Telugu, their regional language. Their 
happiness can be gauged from the function organised to “launch” the Hanging Library. Even the local 
newspapers talked about the event widely. 
 

BFA has already supplied 46 Hanging Libraries in villages of Punjab, Jharkhand, Bihar, Maharashtra, Uttar 
Pradesh, and now Telangana. Each Hanging Library costs just Rs 8000. If you want to donate one to a 
village school near you write to us at booksforallinfo@gmail.com or contact us at +91-8447688331 
(Nupur). 

 
Going ‘Tech’ during the Summer Vacations: 
The joy and excitement of Primary School children in Sultanpur Village of Noida knew no bounds when 
we introduced them to Tablets last month. The initiative was made possible under T4K (Tablets for Kids) 
program of ST Foundation. To help them keep up with their newly learned skill of digital literacy, we 
continued this project during their summer vacations as well. During the holidays one of our librarians 
took a two hour class with 14 students on a regular basis. Under this programme the children are 
exposed to new integrative and innovative app based learning. The curriculum includes modules 
focusing on Mathematics, English Language, Geography, Science, picture editing, sketching, life-skills 
and internet basics. 
  

 
New Registrations to Vocational Courses and New Additions to the Bouquet of Course Offerings:  
For achieving our target of admitting 80 youth to various vocational courses, last month BFA started 
taking personal interviews of 210 interested students. Out of these, 64 have successfully registered 
themselves for vocational courses. Apart from that we were also successful in adding two new courses 
in our bouquet of course offerings. Now we have a total of 33 courses to offer from 13 different 
institutes. In the coming months we plan to have new successful tie-ups with institutes and increase our 
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course offerings further by adding new age courses. If you know 12th and 10th pass students who hail 
from a lesser privileged background and who you believe can benefit from this programme please 
contact us at +91-9625151951 (Asiya). 
 

 

Donations to Books For All Now Made Easy: 
You can now easily sponsor a student or a 
Hanging Library or donate for a 
programme close to your heart by just 
scanning the code given here or by using 
our UPI ID: booksforalltrust@icici. Please 
note, in order to enable us to issue a 
donation receipt, also message us your 
name, amount donated, date of donation 
and PAN number via WhatsApp or SMS to 
+91-9313584600. 
 

 

Photo Gallery: Highlights of June 2022  

Left and Right Picture: Students from our Library and Creativity Centres using their imagination to envision 
the story that they heard from their librarian into paper. 
Centre: Children of a School in Girdih, Jharkhand with their one way ticket to dreams, their very own Hanging 
Library. 


